Town Liaison Report 
January 20, 2021

Update: Tuxedo Farms Local Development Corporation

The LDC will hold a meeting on Thursday, January 21, at Noon.  The purpose of the meeting is to work on next steps to complete and activate the sewer treatment plant financed with the $30,000,000 bonds issued by the LDC. The annual meeting of the Tuxedo Farms LDC will be held on February 17 at 10:00 am.  Attached is the meeting information. The link is posted on the Town’s website www.tuxedogov.org

The existing plant has been condemned by the DEC and has been kept operational. The connection to the new plant is of the highest priority for the new LDC Board.  

Twenty properties in the Village listed below are in the Hamlet Sewer District which will be connected to the new plant. We encourage these Village residents to participate in the meetings to stay informed:
[image: ]

Appointed Board openings:
Village residents are welcome to apply for positions on the Town’s Planning, Zoning and Board of Assessment Review. Application forms are on the Town’s website www.tuxedogov.org under the Employment Opportunities tab.

Respectfully submitted,
Michele Lindsay
Deputy Supervisor
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